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March 25, 2022 

 

Randy Hernandez 
PO Box 898  
Silver City, NM 88062 

RE: Bid B-22-06 

Mr. Hernandez, 

After reviewing the bids for Truck Bypass Road Improvement, IFB: BID B-22-06, it is my recommendation 

we reject both bids from Southwest Concrete and Paving in the amount of $6,306,705.40, and from 

Deming Excavating in the amount of $4,741,069. My recommendation is based on the high cost 

estimates of these bids.  

Respectfully, 

 

Joe Grijalva 

Acting Road Director 
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